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ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
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CEDAR CREK COUNTRY CLUB WOMEN’S CLUB 
The CCCC Women’s Club was formed in October 2018.  We meet monthly at the clubhouse for dinner, fellow-

ship, WC updates, and committee planning sessions.  The WC is all about bringing people together and spread-

ing love & joy to our neighbors and beyond.  We currently have 4 committees including Kindness, Patriot’s, 

Family Events, and Travelers. 

 The Patriot’s Committee has been busy showing love to our local first responders and military.  In No-

vember, they provided a meal for the Kemp Fire Department.  In December, they organized an event to collect 

goodies and necessities for our military group overseas.  In March they will be serving dinner to the Mabank 

Fire Department.  They are also planning a golf tournament for later in the year.  Please contact Bobbie Jo Tay-

lor or Linda Tibbets for information about the PC.   

 The Family Events Committee works to keep our children involved in the neighborhood and to plan fun 

events for all to enjoy.  FEC provided the PC with cards made by our neighborhood kids to thank our Kemp first 

responders. They also spread holiday joy with the Christmas Caroling event throughout the CCCC.  The neigh-

borhood kids will be making Valentine's Day cards during the Sweetheart Dinner on Feb. 9th to be hand deliv-

ered to our neighbors along with soups the Kindness Committee will make and deliver on Feb. 10th. They are 

organizing a “Shamrock Shuffle and Shenanigans” walk/run/block party for Saturday, March 16th.  We will 

walk/run through the neighborhood at 8am and then have a Block Potluck Party at 11am.  Everyone in the 

neighborhood is welcome.  More details to come.  Contact Cheryl Pickens, Kerrie Main or Jessica Steele for in-

formation on the FEC. 

 The Kindness Committee strives to spread love to any of our neighbors in need. They focus on our home 

bound, widowed, or sick neighbors.  For the holidays, they organized the neighborhood Christmas Caroling 

along with the FEC.  They also sent fruit baskets to about 25-30 of our neighbors who are widowed, sick, or 

those who suffered a great loss this year. In January, the focus was on gathering a list of those who would bene-

fit from a home-cooked meal, a visit, or the occasional "thinking about you" goodie basket. On Feb 10th they 

will prepare and deliver soups and Valentine’s Day cards throughout the neighborhood. During Spring Break 

they will work with the Family Events Committee to have a card-making party for the Mabank firemen and 

EMTs that the Patriot's Committee will be feeding on March 25. Contact Sara Welther or Amy McAfee for in-

formation about the KC. 

 The Travelers Committee is all about having fun!  We look forward to planning adult activities such as 

progressive dinners and day trips.  Contact Cheryl Pickens for information about the TC.  

 We welcome all ladies who live @CCCC, The Ranch, or Lighthouse Landing to join our club.  Also, all 

Country Club members who live elsewhere are welcome.  You can find updates and information on our Face-

book page, CCCC Women’s Club.   

THE PATRIOTS COMMITTEE 
The patriots team is a hard working group of women (and their significant others) who try to give back to first 

responders and our service men and women. For this coming year we plan on providing a meal to first respond-

ers at the Mabank fire department and EMT. We are also organizing a golf tournament in the fall to help raise 

money for these projects.  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1877377329050549/
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LETTER FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER 
Tim Lawson, the Golf Professional and GM at Pinnacle, Gaylord Walden, the Golf Professional at Athens CC and I have 

been talking about creating a golf tournament that would encompass all three clubs. The three-way tournament would 

rotate between clubs and possibly be held in November. Scoring for the tournament would be with the Stableford Points 

system. On a similar note, we would still play our match play event against Pinnacle during August and I would like to 

add a match play competition against Athens during the summer, possibly in July.  

As you may know, Pinnacle is closed on Tuesdays but open on Mondays. In the past, our members have been able to 

play Pinnacle on Mondays for a cart fee and Pinnacle members have been able to play our course on Tuesdays for the 

same fee. Also, you were able to make you own tee times at Pinnacle on Mondays. Going forward, that policy will re-

main in place. However, Tim and I have also decided to extend play at our respective clubs, through the entire week, for 

the same cart fee only price. The only difference for Wednesday through Sunday play is that our respective pro shop 

staff  must make the tee times for our members to play at the other facility. Show up unannounced and you may be ex-

pected to pay the full guest fee. So, please remember to ask Stephen or myself to call Pinnacle on your behalf.  

Another golfing opportunity that I hope our members will take advantage of is The Tempest, located about .5 miles north 

of I20 on Hwy 135 towards Gladewater, Texas. The Tempest is a multi-million-dollar renovation of an older course by 

the name of Shallow Creek. While all 18 holes have been rebuilt, 12 of the course’s original 18 holes have been com-

pletely re-routed to take advantage of the terrain’s many elevation changes. Our members can take advantage of a dis-

counted rate of $20.00 off regular greens fees, weekday or weekend. Once again, please ask the pro shop staff to make 

your tee time arrangements. When you finish playing, stop by the Country Tavern on Hwy 31, less than 15 minutes from 

The Tempest. Their bar-be-que is excellent.  

Randy 

As most of our golfing members are aware, we have several areas around our greens that don’t drain very well. So, the 

Green’s Committee has decided to address many of these drainage issues this spring. Dewayne has put together a plan 

with an estimate of $5,000.00 to relieve the following areas: 

 Greens 

#1 Across the front of the green and take the water down the left side into the trees. 

#6 Two lines across the front and right side of the green. 

#8 The right side of the green.  

#10 Across the front of the green. 

#11       Across the back center of the green. 

#12 Left side of the green and the back area.  

#14 Right front of the green. 

#16 Left grass bunker area and around the front of the green. 

#17 Front right area between the green and bunker. 

 

Dewayne will work mainly on Mondays, attempting to complete one or two holes per day as to not disrupt play. He 

plans on beginning the project on in a few weeks.  

DONATIONS CAN BE MADE DIRECTLY TO THE 

FUND OR CHARGED TO YOUR ACCOUNT 
Thank you! 
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EVERYTHING GOLF 

Superintendent’S note 

ADVERTISEMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

ADVERTISING SPACE 
• Newsletter Advertising Space   

• Business Newsletter Inserts 

• Sponsor Board 

• Golf Course Benches 

• Memory Bricks 

The year of 2019 is off to a running start. 

Your golf course staff has pretty much completed our 

leaf issue around the course. We are continuing to re-

move saplings from trees and removing dead hazardous 

trees along the way. 

Our greens surfaces have been sprayed with herbicides 

to kill out the POA annua that has emerged, a second 

application will be applied later this month. 

Now that we have received a few nights of below freez-

ing temperatures our Bermuda grass should be dormant 

enough to start spraying all fairways and roughs with 

post and pre-emergent to control our weeds without 

harming the turf. 

We are continuing to rebuild our mowing equipment 

and installing new sprinklers on a daily basis, along 

with other improvements around your course. 

Come out and enjoy a round of golf before temperatures 

become unbearable! 

-D 
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WOMEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION 

NOTES FROM YOUR POA 

WHATS COMING UP? 

I would like to thank the POA for allowing me to be their president for the past 2 years.  It has been my honor 

to serve the community.  The POA Board voted at the first part of January and your new president of the POA 

is Judy Green.  She is excited to serve the community as well.  I would like to encourage all members of the 

POA to participate and keep this community great. It takes many volunteers to make it work.  April will start 

the “Yard of the Month”.  Stay warm and keep healthy.  

-Robbie Petty 

We had a great turnout at our annual organizational meeting… there were twenty-seven ladies attending and 

we welcomed 5 new members; Sara Welther, Kerrie Main, Arlene Ballady, Twina Hetmer and Debra Lindsey 

(who could not attend the meeting).  We welcome you now!  We are so pleased to have them join us! 

 

Our Play Day begins on March 7.  Sign up is at 8:30am with a 9:00am Tee Time.  The format is Scramble, so 

come out and enjoy your day and play with the girls.  It’s been so cold! Hopefully the weather will be more 

kind beginning in March so we can have some fun out there! 

 

Our member and pro golfer, Julie Wells, will be offering free clinics on some of our Play Days.  Julie also has 

clinics on the weekends.  Look for her notices in the Beacon for those dates.  Thanks Julie, we can always ben-

efit from you and your expertise. 

 

There is still time for ladies to join as it’s just the start of the season.  We encourage you to join at any level, 

including beginners.   

 

Looking forward to a fin-filled GREAT SEASON!!! 

 

See ya! 

Jeri Shelton 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Birthday Night at The Club 

Thursday, February 14th. 
 

Bring your family and friends out 

to celebrate! Members with        

February birthdays will receive a            

complimentary plated special. 

Come join the fun! 

Great for all ages and skill 

levels! 

Canasta 
Wednesday Mornings at 10AM 
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What's Cooking at Cedar Creek 
This month we have rolled out a new menu that I hope fills everyone's stomachs and wishes. I have spoken 

with many members, picked their brains, and even tried out some of their recipes to get to the point we are cur-

rently.  This menu is very simple compared to the other ones we have tried out here and it seems to be what is 

wanted; good quality home-style food. We are bringing back the Baked Potato Bar for Steak Night service as 

well as the salad bar. The specials will be sent out weekly as opposed to monthly. If there is a question about 

the new menu please feel free to call me. You can find the new menus posted online to take a closer look.  

The time it has been taking to get food to a table has been addressed with kitchen staff, and we are working to 

solve this issue. We appreciate your patience with us as we’re making these transitions.  We look forward to 

many happy days ahead of us ! 

-Chef Sam 
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SUN MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT 
     1 

ROTARY MEETING 
 

Steak Night 

2 

Designer Purse 

Raffle 

3 

Super Bowl 

Party 

4 

Club Closed 

5 6 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

7 8 
ROTARY MEETING 

 
Steak Night 

9 
Sweetheart’s 

Dinner 

10 11 

Club Closed 

12 13 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

14 15 
ROTARY MEETING 

 
Steak Night 

16 

Polar Bear 

17 18 

Club Closed 

19 20 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

21 22 
ROTARY MEETING 

 
Steak Night 

23 

Sock Hop 

24 25 

Club Closed 

26 

Cedar Creek 

Lake  

Women’s 

Club Meeting 

27 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

28   

       

February 
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SUN MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT 
     1 

ROTARY MEETING 
 

Steak Night 

2 

3 4 

Kaufman 

Highschool 

Golf 

Club Closed 

5 6 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

7 8 
ROTARY MEETING 

 
Steak Night 

9 

10 11 

Club Closed 

12 13 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

14 15 
ROTARY MEETING 

 
Steak Night 

16 

 

17 18 

Chamber 

Awards 

Banquet 
Club Closed 

19 20 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

21 22 
ROTARY MEETING 

 
Steak Night 

23 

Match Play 

begins 

24 25 

Club Closed 

26 27 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

28 29 
ROTARY MEETING 

 
Steak Night 

30 

Wilbo & Bubba 

Tournament 

31       
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Gail Hatch  
Phone (903)880-0026 

Fax (903) 887-0690 

  

  

  

  

  

Implants, Orthodontics and   

Cosmetic Family Dentistry 

 

www.CedarCreekSmiles.com 

(903) 432-2292 

Dr. John Loar, D. D. S. 

Looking for a Church Home? 

 

  Come worship with the folks at 

ST. JAMES on the Lake 

 EPISCOPAL CHURCH 
 

Sunday morning services at 9:00 a.m.  

followed by Coffee Hour and Church School 

www.stjamesonthelake.org 

ADVERTISING SPACE 
• Newsletter Advertising Space   

• Business Newsletter Inserts 

• Sponsor Board 

• Golf Course Benches 

• Memory Bricks 

www.lakeglass.net            

117-B Dunaway |Gun Barrel City, Tx 75156 

Over 30 years of experience  

Custom showers | Mirrors 

Replacement Services 

     Morgan Stanley 
C. McClain Cravy 
Senior Portfolio Manager 

Senior Vice President 

Financial Advisor 

300 Crescent Court, Suite 120 

214-468-7201  866-289-3159 
Mac.cravy@morganstanley.com 

NMLS# 1253060 
 

      2016 Morgan Stanley Smith Barney LLC. Member SIPC. 

CRC89754106/14 

http://www.cedarcreeksmiles.com/
http://www.stjamesonthelake.org
http://www.lakeglass.net
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                          Your Staff…. 

 Randy Pate / Head Golf Pro & General Manager  rpate@pga.com 

 Dewayne Eads / Superintendent    greenskeeper@cedarcreekcountryclub.com 

 Margie Barber/ Accounting                      accounting@cedarcreekcountryclub.com 

 Liz Wolfe / Membership & Events    membership@cedarcreekcountryclub.com  

 Sam Abrahamson / Head Chef     restaurant@cedarcreekcountryclub.com 

 Lounge and Bar Manager     lounge@cedarcreekcountryclub.com  

  

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE: 
 

If you have an announcement for the upcoming newsletter, send it via email to 

membership@cedarcreekcountryclub.com  

 no later than the 25th of the month 
 

   If we may be of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.    

18392 Country Club Drive 

Kemp, Texas   75143 
 

Tel:     (903) 498-6761 

Pro Shop:  (903) 498-8419 

Restaurant:  (903) 498-3722 

Fax:       (903) 498-6089 
 

Visit us on the web at 

www.cedarcreekcountryclub.com 

CLUB HOURS OF OPERATION 

 
 OFFICES RESTAURANT LOUNGE PRO SHOP POOL 

Sunday Closed 11 am - 5 pm 11 am - 6 pm 7:30 am - 5:00 pm 11am-7pm 

Monday 9 am - 2 pm Closed Closed Closed Closed 

Tuesday 9 am - 5 pm 12pm - 8 pm 11 am - 8 pm 7:30 am - 5:00 pm 11am-8pm 

Wednesday 9 am - 5 pm 11 am - 8 pm 11 am - 8 pm 7:30 am - 5:00 pm 11am-8pm 

Thursday 9 am - 5 pm 11 am - 8 pm 11 am - 8 pm 7:30 am - 5:00 pm 11am-8pm 

Friday 9 am - 5 pm 11 am - 9pm 10 am - 10 pm 7:30 am - 5:00 pm 11am-9pm 

Saturday Closed 11 am - 8 pm 10 am - 9 pm 7:30 am - 5:00 pm 11am-9pm 

The Perfect Place for Events! 
 

Looking for the perfect place to host a      

reunion, meeting, wedding or soiree?       

Cedar Creek Country Club offers an array 

of event packages, catering options and    

facility rentals to help you throw an event 

sure to impress your guests! 

Like us on Facebook 

Follow us on twitter 

Follow us on Instagram 

mailto:jasonhardyccc@yahoo.com
mailto:greenskeeper@centurylink.net
mailto:membership@cedarcreekcountryclub.com
http://www.cedarcreekcountryclub.com

